
5th Grade Day & Clap Out
Grant Elementary - Wednesday, May 26th

5th Grade Day Details:
● All in-person and virtual 5th graders will be able to attend
● Virtual students should be dropped off at the Grant Elementary main entrance at 9:15
● All 5th graders will safely walk to and from the Chagrin River Park
● Pizza will be provided.
● We ask that the students in the following classes bring the following items to share:

○ Sulik - bring any prepackaged drinks
○ Palmer - bring paper products (plates, cups, napkins, etc)
○ Virtual students - bring any prepackaged snacks

● Students are encouraged to bring any games, crafts, or other activities that they
would enjoy playing at this event

● Unfortunately, no parents are able to attend this event due to COVID protocols
● Students will get to view and interact with an extreme bubble show
● All students will receive a 5th grade graduation t-shirt

5th Grade Clap Out Details:
● Clap Out will begin at 1:45 pm
● Parents are welcome to attend and will remain outside. We ask that parents spread

out in the back of the building around the car loop.
● 5th graders will parade through the building to be clapped out by their peers and then

will come outside to get clapped out by family members.
● Parents are welcome to take their child with them after clap out.  You can sign your

child out by seeing your child’s teacher.

***Virtual Families - both of these events are completely optional for your child.  You
are welcome to have your child attend one, both or neither.

We are glad that we are able to have these 5th grade events this year and we greatly
appreciate everyone’s understanding with the protocols that are in place.


